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Our reference TMS/TROs/CH/P17180606 
8th January 2018 

 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
ERDINGTON CONTROLLED PARKING ZONE AND SURROUNDING AREA 
PROPOSED TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDERS 
 
The purpose of this letter is to make residents and businesses more aware of proposals to 
introduce Traffic Regulation Orders in their locality.  It is additional to the notification which is 
legally required and laid down by statutory procedures. With this in mind a copy of a Public 
Notice indicating the Council’s proposals is reproduced on the reverse side of this 
letter and I would draw your attention to its contents. 
 
Full details of these proposals can be viewed on-line and comments given at 
birminghambeheard.org.uk. The draft Orders, together with the plans and a statement of 
the Council’s reasons for the proposals, may also be examined (by appointment) during 
normal working hours at the Erdington District Office, Room 3, 1st Floor, Kingstanding Leisure 
Centre, Dulwich Road, Birmingham, B44 0EW or Highways, 1 Lancaster Circus Queensway, 
Birmingham B4 7DQ. (Contact Debbie Mitchell Tel: 0121 675 4400: email: 

transport.projects@birmingham.gov.uk). 
 
Copies of this letter will be delivered to frontagers directly affected by the proposals. 
Meanwhile, to ensure that these measures are made known to all parties who may be 
affected by them, i.e. landlords, owners, freeholders etc., I would be grateful if you could 
bring the contents of this letter to the attention of any persons with an interest in your 
property. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Carolyn Harris 
Traffic Management Services 
 
www.birmingham.gov.uk/highways 

 
 
 
Birmingham City Council    
Transport & Connectivity  
PO Box 14439  
1 Lancaster Circus Queensway  
Birmingham  B2 2JE  
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 
 

BIRMINGHAM CITY COUNCIL 
 

(ERDINGTON) (CONTROLLED PARKING ZONE) ORDER 201* 
 

(MOOR END LANE ETC, ERDINGTON) (TRAFFIC REGULATION) ORDER 201* 
 

(BIRMINGHAM CITY COUNCIL (PARKING OF GOODS VEHICLES) (CONSOLIDATION) ORDER 1989) 
(VARIATION) (No.*) ORDER 201* 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that the above named Council propose to make these Orders under Sections 1(1), 
2(1) to (3), 4(2), 32, 35, 45, 46, 49, 53,101 and 102 and Part IV of Schedule 9 of the Road Traffic 
Regulation Act 1984, (as amended) the effect of which will be as follows:  
 

1. To introduce a Controlled Parking Zone, Monday to Saturday 8.00am to 6.00pm, in the Erdington 
area approximately bounded by Reservoir Road, the railway line, Summer Road, Station Road, 
Orphanage Road, Orchard Road, Edward Road, Mason Road, High Street, Church Road, Trafalgar 
Road and Wood End Road 
Restrictions will include lengths of: Prohibition of Waiting, Prohibition of Loading, Residents Permit 
bay, Business Permit bay, Parking with Payment bay, Limited Waiting bay, Disabled Persons 
Parking bay, Motorcycle Parking bay, Bus Parking bay and School Keep Clear 
 

2. To introduce waiting restrictions on MOOR END LANE, FERN ROAD, SPRING HILL, BLOSSOM 
HILL,   EDWARDS ROAD and GRAVELLY LANE  

3. To vary the existing Limited Waiting and introduce short lengths of Waiting restriction along 
STATION ROAD  

4. To vary the existing Overnight Goods Vehicle Parking restrictions in the roads within the Controlled 
Parking Zone 

 
Any person wishing to object to the proposed Orders should write to the Traffic Manager at Highways, 1 
Lancaster Circus Queensway, Birmingham B4 7DQ stating the grounds for objection by the 5th February 
2018 
 

BIRMINGHAM CITY COUNCIL (BIRMINGHAM CITY CENTRE) (HACKNEY CARRIAGE STANDS) 
MISCELLANEOUS PROVISIONS ACT 1976 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that Birmingham City Council intend, under powers derived from Section 63 and 
64 of the Local Government (Miscellaneous Provisions) Act 1976, to formalise the existing Taxi Rank No. 
207 HIGH STREET, ERDINGTON near Church Road for 6 taxis 
Any objections or representations should be sent in writing to the undersigned to be received no later than 
5th February 2018 
 
Full details of these proposals can be viewed on-line and comments given at birminghambeheard.org.uk 
The draft Order which, together with the plans and a statement of the Council’s reasons for the proposals, 
may also be examined (by appointment) during normal working hours at the Erdington District Office, Room 
3, 1st Floor, Kingstanding Leisure Centre, Dulwich Road, Birmingham, B44 0EW or Highways, 1 Lancaster 
Circus Queensway, Birmingham, B4 7DQ. (Contact Debbie Mitchell Tel: 0121 675 4400: email: 
transport.projects@birmingham.gov.uk). 
 
Dated this 8th day of January 2018 
 
Kevin Hicks 
Traffic Manager 
www.birmingham.gov.uk/highways 

 


